RBALMMAALIARVA
MNNRNVIN/AAYIT/ZARIN

College of Engineering

o
INSTITUTION'S
INMOVATION
COUNCIL

gonﬁfmf wlolions !

01 Bmg 5@&0’(&% 7%-

2L ) Internship Programme

at
ha Power Limited

Internship of Ms. Chahat
Chhabra

Dear Dr. Ashima Mehta,

This is reference to the request made wide letter
reference no: DCE/CSE/25037 /2024, for summer
internship of Ms. Chahat Chhabra in IT - Dept., at Nabha
Power Limited.

We are pleased to inform that; the request has been
considered as a special case.

| am sharing the Internship letter of Ms. Chahat Chhabra
with you.

You are requested to ask the intern to report at Nabha
Power Limited (MPL) on 17 June 2024 at 08:45 AM.

A hhl'\“i\. " Regards,

Manpreet Singh

Human Resources
Chahat Chhabra

Post Box 28, Near Village Nalash
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